
To the BOS, 

 It has come to my attention that you are considering a major funding cut to the Mendocino County Fire 

Safe Council. I realize in these difficult and unprecedented times that budget cuts are necessary, but fire 

season is approaching and MCFSC is doing important work to keep our county as fire-safe and fire-ready 

as possible. Please consider a smaller cut  (10%?  20%?), instead of the drastic reduction you are 

proposing. It could literally save lives. Thank you, 

Elizabeth Hart 


